Venard, Erin

From: Fancler, Rory

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 6:25 PM

To: Venard, Erin

Cc: Liu, Ying; Kenyon, Jared

Subject: DCT Naperville - Request for Continuance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Erin/Ying,

Please accept this email as a request for continuance of PZC #17-1-086 (DCT Naperville) to the October 4 PZC meeting.
This request is based on the anticipated timeline for the Monarch Landing SSA petition.

We are working with Russ Whitaker to align the public hearing for DCT Naperville with the anticipated timeline for the
Monarch Landing SSA petition. For purposes of the land sale closing, following the PZC public hearing we would like to
schedule DCT Naperville for the same City Council meeting as the Monarch Landing SSA petition.

We appreciate you working towards placing this on the September 6 meeting and apologize for any inconvenience.
Following confirmation from the City, we will update the public hearing notice sign to reflect the October 4 meeting
date.

In the meantime, please let us know if you need additional information.
Thank you,

Rory Fancler-Splitt, AICP, PTP
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